From:

Sent: 15 April 2021 11:08
To: Planning
Subject: Application No. is 2021/0598/P.
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We wish to object strongly to this application on two grounds.

1. The residents of Crestview have had no say in the procedures that have led to this
proposal for siting enormous telephone masts on the root of Crestview.

2. The masts will be visible over a wide area, especially from the Heath and will be
detrimental to the view from all aspects.
Yours sincerely,
John and Sarah Carrier.



